
Recorders –  
 
We have been able to hold only a couple of limited-number meetings in the past year, but we look forward to 
being able to resume our normal 30 to 40-player sessions soon. New players are always welcome, whether to 
the SRP branch afternoon session or the advanced orchestra in the morning. 
 
Mark Usher 

 


